
 

 
 
 
 

  

  

 
Rising Stars   
North Road   

Hull   
HU4 6LQ   

   
Monday 28th March 2022  
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  

We are now coming to the end of the second term of this academic year and would 
like to invite you into our school to discuss your child’s progress.   
  

This will be held on Tuesday 5th April 1pm - 4pm. You will be given a 15 minute 
appointment where you will be able to look at your child’s work and have a 
discussion with their class teacher.  
  
Please complete the slip below and return to school with your child as soon as 
possible so we can allocate your preferred appointment time. If for any reason you 
cannot attend on this date/ the times below please contact school and we will try to 
arrange a more convenient time.  
  
Please complete the below slip and return to school with your child ASAP so we can 
give you your preferred appointment time.  
  
We look forward to seeing you!  
  
Many thanks  
Rising Stars  
  
  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------   

Please tick your preferred time slot and return to school with your child.  
  
Child’s name: 
 
 _________________________________________________________  
  

1:00 - 1:30    

1:30 - 2:00    

2:00 - 2:30    

2:30 - 3:00    

3:00 – 3:30    

3:30 – 4:00    
  
 


